
 
Dec 2nd 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora. 
Our department hopes that you will be able to read us a paper, or lead an informal 
discussion, sometime this year. The topic can be any one you choose. Certainly if you 
had something on the philosophy of history, that would be most welcome. We could 
have the paper almost any time you choose. 
I shall probably be home (BE5-.3062) most of the day this Thursday, so if you have a 
chance to do so please phone me and give me your initial reaction to this suggestion. 
Sincerely yours, 
 
[Signatura] 
 


